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On Saturday, January 25, 2025, at approximately 7:19 PM, the Brawley Police Department 

Communications Center received a 911 call regarding a shooting that occurred on the 900 block 

of Main Street. The individual making the call indicated that a person had sustained injuries from 

gunfire in the parking lot area. Upon the officers’ arrival at the scene, they contacted the victim, 

who was identified as a 21-year-old male Brawley resident.  

The victim suffered multiple gunshot wounds to different areas of his body and was airlifted to a 

medical facility for treatment. He is currently in stable condition and is expected to survive. The 

Brawley Investigations Team responded to the scene and took over the investigation. They have 

been examining all evidence and conducting extensive follow-up investigations to identify the 

identity of the individual(s) involved. 

The investigation remains ongoing; anyone with information regarding the shooting is asked to 

call the Brawley Police Department at 760-344-2111. 

 


